It was proposed by Mr, W, HarrripaE, seconded by Lisut.-Col,
EveLyy, and resolved unanimously— ’

“That the best thanks of the Shareholders be given to the Chairman and
Directors for their attention to the interests of the Company,”

It was proposed by Mr. W. Campxess, seconded by Mr. W.
ViLLeseoiNer, and resolved—

*“ That the thanks of the Meeting be also given tosthe General Manager, Mr.,
Thos. Swinyard.” \

The Meeting then separated.
A true extract.
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